[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear [insert employee name],

 recently discovered that one of our employees has tested positive for coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19). Your safety is our primary concern at all times, and this email continues our commitment to that goal.
We will continue to follow our workplace policies, which include proper disinfection and transparency with our employees. There is currently no reason to assume you are infected simply because this individual contracted COVID-19, but we understand your desire to be apprised to the situation. 
To that end, please review these COVID-19 symptoms and monitor your health in the meantime:
· Difficulty breathing
· Rough, dry cough that hurts your chest
· Fever of at least 100 F
· Loss of taste or smell
Please continue to follow all workplace guidelines and speak with your manager with any questions or concerns related to this situation. 
 appreciates all your hard work and resilience during this uncertain period. 

Best regards,
 

